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Dates for your 

diary 
 

    

Monday 12th December 

Years 5 & 6 concert 2.30 

Wednesday 14th December 

School Christmas Lunch 

Years 3 & 4 concert 2.30 

Thursday 15th December  

Nursery, Reception and 

Year 1 concert 9.00 

Drama Club performance 

4.10 

Year 2 Nativity 2.30 

Friday 16th December 

Choir and Instrumental 

concert 

2.30 

Monday 19th December 

Attendance Award- Best 

attending class trip to the 

panto. 

Wednesday 21st December 

School closes at 2.00 

 

School reopens Thursday 

5th January 

 

With one week left, the competition is very close! Currently 4OW are leading by 4 

points, closely followed by 5CC 
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This week Google Expeditions visited our 

school to give KS2 pupils the opportunity 

to view 360 photo spheres and 3D images 

of wonders of the world such as The Taj 

Mahal, The Great Wall of China, The 

Colosseum of Rome and Rio de Janeiro. 

KS1 pupils enjoyed an ocean safari in a 

2D Magic mode where they were able to 

view humpback whales, dolphins, sharks 

and many other creatures of the sea. A 

good time was had by all including the 

staff! 

 

Exploring the planet, thanks to a visit from  

Google Expeditions 



 

  

 

 

Zoo4U visit to Year 3 

The Year 3 children really enjoyed a visit from Zoo4U this week. It 

was a chance to handle some exotic animals in a safe 

environment. The children have been learning about animals and 

humans in their science work. The visit was a chance for the 

children to ask the keepers any questions about the animals’ 

welfare, habitats or find out other interesting facts. They also 

observed how the unusual animals move. 

The children met a range of animals including meerkats, a 

python, a parrot and a tarantula.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interfaith 

Workshop 

Visit for Year 4 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children listened and 

posed questions to 

visitors from Christian, 

Muslim and Buddhist 

faiths and learned that 

people have different 

beliefs but we should all 

respect one another. 

   

 
  

  Working with our 

6Rs 

RESPECT 

 
  

 


